
COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL SAFETY PLAN 

PRINCIPAL 

Our District is committed to providing for the safety of students, staff and visitors at each of our 

campuses and facilities. This commitment includes adopting and maintaining safety policies and 

practices that meet state, federal, and local mandates. A list of these policies can be found here. 

Near the beginning of this school year, our campus safety planning team, in consultation with 

local law enforcement and other first responder agencies, used the systematic planning process 

recommended by the Department of Education as our procedure to assure we are in 

compliance with safety laws. 

Based on the efforts of several school and community stakeholder’s, our team developed safety 

related goals for the upcoming school year that are reasonable and relevant to the needs of our 

school. The mentioned goals, along with supporting documents, comprise our comprehensive 

school safety plan.  

The plan was shared at a public meeting and then submitted to the District for approval.  Key 

elements of the plan are available on our School Accountability Report Card. Moving forward, 

we will continue to evaluate progress towards reaching our goals as well as all other aspects of 

campus safety. 
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